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Local Government, Housing and Planning 
Committee 

Paul McLennan MSP 
Minister for Housing 
Scottish Government 

21 November 2024 

Dear Paul 

Scottish Government’s proposed amendments to rent 
control provisions, Housing (Scotland) Bill 
As set out the Committee’s Stage 1 Report on the Bill, we will be holding further 
evidence sessions with stakeholders to consider the amendments to the rent control 
provisions you previously set out to Parliament. These sessions will take place on 
Tuesday 28th January. 

To enable proper consideration by our witnesses and members we would ask that 
amendments giving effect to the proposals you set out to Parliament are lodged as 
soon as possible. It would be ideal if they were available no later than Wednesday 
15 January. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ariane Burgess 
Convener, Local Government, Housing and Planning Committee 
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